
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

June 21, 2022 

 

The June 23, 2022 meeting of the Frankfort Public Library District 

Board of Trustees has been cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting will take place on Thursday, July 28, 2022 

at 7pm. The meeting will be held at the Frankfort Public Library 

District, 21119 S. Pfeiffer Road, Frankfort, IL 60423. 


